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WRITTEN PROPONENT TESTIMONY FOR HB 2136

Thank you, Madam Chair Estes, and members of the House Education Committee, for
the opportunity to testify in favor of HB 2136, the Low-Income Tax Credit Student
Scholarship Bill.

My name is Bridget Sublett, and my four children all attend St. Joseph, a Catholic school
in the Wichita Diocese. The Low-Income Tax Credit Scholarship Program has had a
significant positive impact on our school and others within our diocese. It has provided
opportunities for students who otherwise might not have access to quality education,
helping to foster a diverse and inclusive learning environment. As we teach our children
about social justice and the importance of equality, we believe that expanding this
program is an essential step toward addressing the needs of all students in our state.

In conclusion, I respectfully ask you to support HB 2136 so that children in the Wichita
Catholic Diocese, as well as other private schools, can have access to an education that
best suits their needs and empowers them to succeed.

Thank you for your consideration.

Bridget Sublett
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